
At its meeting, the Board:

➧ Reviewed:

➧ the 2002–03 to 2004–05 Strategic Plan
and Research Agenda.

➧ Heard oral presentations by:

➧ Catherine Dickson, Director, Information
and Technology Trade Policy Division,
Department of Foreign Affairs and
International Trade, on the WTO and
DOHA Agreements;

➧ Doug Clark, Patent Policy Directorate,
Industry Canada, on patent issues.

➧ Received oral briefings on:

➧ Board Staff’s review of Prevnar, as pub-
lished in the January 2002 NEWSletter;

➧ the ongoing work of the PMPRB in the
federal/provincial/territorial activities;

➧ the planning for the PMPRB Symposium
2002 to be held October 7–8, 2002;

➧ the Compliance and Investigations
reports;

➧ Highlights of the report — National
Health Expenditure Trends, 1975–2001 —
released by the Canadian Institute 
for Health Information (CIHI) in
December 2001. ■

The Working Group on Price Review Issues
held its eighth meeting in Ottawa 
March 25–26, 2002.

The Working Group finished its review of the
items that it had previously identified for 
discussion during its review of the current
price Guidelines for category 3 drug 
products. It finalized Part I of its report,
Price Guidelines for Category 3 Drugs,
which deals with the first three of the four
groupings of issues:

• Therapeutic Class Comparison (TCC)

• Components of a TCC

• Other Factors

• Price Test

Part I of the Working Group’s report will be
submitted to the Board at its May 16–17, 2002
meeting.

Part II of the report, to be submitted later 
in the year, will deal with issues related to
the price test under the Guidelines for 
category 3 drugs.

The submission of that report will represent
the completion of the work of the Working
Group on Price Review Issues as set out in
its Terms of Reference. ■
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BThe next Board meeting 
is scheduled for 
May 16-17, 2002.

For any additional information,
please contact the Secretary of
the Board at
1 877 861-2350, or 
(613) 954-8299, or
sdupont@pmprb-cepmb.gc.ca.
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